
 

 

 
 

                8th September 2023 
 
 
Dear parents and carers,  
 
Well, it has certainly been a hot start to term! A huge thank you for your support in helping the children 
settle so well. They are all coping incredibly well despite the rising temperatures and are beginning life 
well, in their new year groups.  
 
I am also hugely grateful for those of you who have either given me a smile or taken the time to stop 
and welcome me to the community on the playground this week. It is greatly appreciated. I am hugely 
excited to continue making Eastbrook the very best school it can be, giving the children the very best 
learning opportunities both now and in the future.  
 
One of the areas that we are keen to explore is to develop a greater digital presence. Alongside 
communication from the school office, we would like to use social media to:  
 
-Share great news stories  
-Give additional reminders on upcoming events  
-A windows into the classroom  
-Allow future families to find us.  
 
However, we want to ensure that any further action that we take moving forward is shaped by parent 
voice. Therefore, we would be hugely grateful if you could fill out this short form. It can be done 
electronically and will take no longer than 2 minutes.  
 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=EGorfMwEtEi30d9QFOXXNNmuXDIfD8tNixv
TT965UXVUNUQ5RzBIVlhXWFYzTVU5SDUwVTNHQ1pTVC4u 
 
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school office.  
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
Mr Clark  
Headteacher 
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